
Science 
 
We will be looking at ourselves, our senses 
and parts of the body. We will be           
identifying and naming common animals. We 
will be looking at  the seasons, describing 
the weather and seasonal change.  

Maths 
 
In Maths we will cover place value,             
addition and subtraction and shape. 
 
Within place value we will be focussing on 
numbers up to 20; counting forwards and 
backwards and comparing numbers. 
 
We will be using lots of practical            
equipment to add and subtract within 20 and 
we will also be identifying and recognising 2D 
and 3D shapes. 

Religious Education 
 
This term we will be learning about            
different stories from the Old Testament in 
the Bible.  
 

 
PHSCE 
 
Rules and the need for rules will form an               
important part of our work this term.  We 
will be looking at new beginnings     focusing 
on feelings, attitude and how to treat others.  

PE 
 
In outdoor PE we will be  learning how to 
play a range of games focusing on ball skills 
such as throwing and catching. 
 
In indoor PE we are taking part in          
gymnastics and dance. We will be learning 
how to use the apparatus and equipment. 
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Curriculum Map 

Computing 
 
In computing this term we will be learning 
how to log on and off. We will also be learning 
how to create digital sounds and digital art. 

Theme 
 
The theme for this half term is Me and My 
Home. We will look at our homes and where 
we live. Children will design and make their 
own home using different materials.  

English 
 
This term we will be looking at stories with a 
familiar setting, instructions, recounts,   
rhyming stories and poems. The main focus is 
independent writing of sentences with      
capital letters and full stops.  
 
We will be encouraging children to read     
independently with fluency through individual 
and shared reading.  
 
Children will be learning different spelling 
patterns in their Read, Write Inc group.  

Additional Information 
 
Your child will be given a book and a reading 
diary to bring home and read throughout the 
week. When the children have finished their 
book please leave a comment in their reading 
diary. 
 
The children will be doing indoor PE on 
Wednesday and outdoor PE Tuesday (Mrs 
Tait/Mrs Anderson’s Class) and Thursday
(Miss Gudgin’s Class). 


